
April 8, 2020  

Greetings Brentwood Families,  

Food Distribution:  

PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE IN SCHEDULE:  

 

Thursday, April 9, 2020 distribution will include enough meals for Thursday, April 9, Friday, April 10, and 

Saturday, April 11. Please share with your neighbors that ALL FAMILIES are eligible for this FREE 

program. 

The BEA will return on Thursday to distribute the remaining school supply bags.  

 

Closure Information:   

• It was discovered that some families have the District Skylert  email messages blocked.  If this 
setting is active, families will not receive district emails. District technology support is unable to 
assist with this issue. Please contact the company providing the email address to update your 
settings.  

 

• This is our third day of remote learning. As we expected the learning platforms are not perfect. 
As concerns are raised, they are being sent to those most knowledgeable on how to assist. 
Thank you for your patience while we are gathering information.  

 

• Teachers are engaging in grade level and department meetings in order to work through the 
best ways to connect with our students.  

 

• The district wide phone system has been repaired. If you experience concerns with not being 
able to connect via the phone system, please send an email to the building secretary or building 
principal to express your concern.  

 

 


